
Registration for Qura’an lessons in Dar Al-Arqam 

 

Dar Al-Arqam is 

pleased to announce 

the opening of the 

registration for Qur'an 

lessons and Islamic 

studies, which will 

start from 01/10/2016 

to 15/05/2017, for the 

following:  

- A class for 

Arab boys 

above 12 

years old with 

a specialized 

Shaikh. 

 

A class for 

Non-Arab boys 

above 10 

years old with 

a specialized 

Shaikh. 

A class for 5 & 

6 years old 

Arab boys and 

girls 

The cost of 

the whole 

year is 500 

QR 

The following times to come register in DAA: 

Sundays and Tuesdays from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM 

Wednesdays from 03:00 PM to 05:00 PM 

(the priority All the registered students in DAA 

goes to them first) 

 

2016/06/25until  2016/06/05Registration will open on Sunday  


